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2013 Munk Award 
 
We are pleased to announce that Dr. Steve Holbrook has been selected as the 
2013 recipient of The Walter Munk Award. This award is presented jointly by The 
Oceanography Society, the Office of Naval Research and the Office of the 
Oceanographer of the Navy. Dr. Holbrook will receive the award during the 
December Acoustical Society of America Meeting and he will also be recognized 
during the February 2014 Ocean Sciences Meeting. Steve will also give presentations 
at both meetings. To read his citation and other award details, click here. 
  
 
Oceanography Magazine 
 
Production of the special issue content of the June issue of Oceanography magazine 
is a bit behind schedule, however we have posted some great regular issue features 
online. Click here to view items including Rip Current – News in Oceanography, 
Ripple Marks, the 14th Annual Revelle Lecture, The Oceanography Classroom, Book 
Reviews, Career Profiles and a Policy Column. When the complete June issue is 
published all members will receive notice that it is in the mail and also available 
through Qmags, our online content provider. 
  
 
Focus on upcoming TOS-sponsored conferences 
  
2nd International Research Conference 
From November 17 – 21, 2014, the Intergovernmental Oceanographic Commission 
of UNESCO and The Oceanography Society will convene the 2nd International Ocean 
Research Conference (IRC) in Barcelona, Spain to discuss and plan the coming 
decade of international collaboration in marine sciences and technology. Click here to 
view the conference announcement. More details will be provided after the 
conference website is launched later this summer. 
  
Ocean Optics XXII 
Planning is well underway for the Ocean Optics XXII conference scheduled for 
October 26-31, 2014 in Portland, Maine. Click here to view the updated website 
which includes details about the venue and key dates. More information will be 
added to the website after the planning committee meets next week. 
 2014 Ocean Sciences Meeting The planning committee has just about completed 
the work of organizing the record number of sessions submitted for this event. The 
conference website will open within the next few weeks with details on abstract 
submission and registration procedures. We’ll send a message to all TOS members 
informing you when the information is available. 
 
Click here to see the list of all TOS-related conferences, including the next Oceans'13 
MTS/IEEE meeting as well as the American Meteorological Meeting. 


